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SKILLED TRADES 

COUNCIL MEETING 

 

This is a notice of Motion to Post regarding 
proposed By-Law changes to Article 9 and 12 of 

the Skilled Trades Council By-Laws. The proposed 
By-Law changes will be voted on at the next 

Skilled Trades Council meeting being held on: 
 

Thursday, June 1, 2023 
at 5:00 p.m. 

 
All Skilled Trades representatives are encouraged to 

attend. 
 
 
 

YOUR UNION AT WORK! 


